YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY

M E M O
December 15, 1989
TO: Dr. Jean Aboul-Ela, Chair, Academic Standards & Events
FROM: Dr. Mary J. Beaubien, Chair, Academic Senate

SUBJECT: Credit/No credit grade option

This grade option is described on page 51 of the 1989-90
Undergraduate Bulletin, but students do not read all the
stipulations when they register for courses under that option.
Consequently, many are later dissatisfied with the decision and
regret not having received a grade and try to get a change--
most of the time that is impossible.

Will you please have your committee examine this policy and
perhaps make a recommendation to the Senate. Bill Countryman or
someone else from Registrar's office could outline some of the
problems which have arisen because of this grading option.

Thank you.
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